Can you spare even 5 minutes?

Almost every school in Hamilton experiences traffic congestion around the school

during student arrival and dismissal. This creates a **very** unsafe environment for students and creates frustration for parents trying to get to work on time. If you must drive your child to school, you can help this situation by parking even 5 minutes away and walking your child to school. Just **5 minutes** can have a huge impact on student safety and help you get your steps in too!



